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At Stay on the Vine, we are committed to protecting your privacy. This policy explains how 
we collect, use, and safeguard the information you provide to us through our website, 
www.stayonthevine.org. 

Information We Collect: 

We collect information to help us connect with you and further our mission. This may 
include: 

• Information you provide directly: When you sign up for our newsletter, fill out a 
contact form, make a donation, or engage with us in other ways, you may provide us 
with personal details such as your name, email address, mailing address, and 
phone number. 

• Automatically collected information: Like most websites, we may collect 
technical data such as your IP address, browser type, pages visited, and time spent 
on our site. This helps us understand how our website is used and improve your 
experience. We may use cookies and similar technologies for this purpose. You can 
typically control cookie settings in your browser. 

How We Use Your Information: 

We use the information we collect for the following purposes: 

• To send you updates, newsletters, and information about our activities and mission 
(if you have opted in). 

• To respond to your inquiries and provide support. 

• To process donations and acknowledge your generosity. 

• To improve our website and communications. 

• To analyze website usage and trends to better serve our community. 

Sharing Your Information: 

Stay on the Vine does not sell or rent your personal information to third parties. We may 
share your information with trusted service providers who assist us in operating our 
website, processing donations, or sending communications (e.g., Constant Contact for 



emails). These providers are obligated to protect your information and only use it for the 
services they provide to us. We will only disclose your information if required by law. 

Your Choices and Rights: 

You have the right to: 

• Opt-out of communications: You can unsubscribe from our newsletters or other 
email communications at any time by following the instructions in the emails you 
receive. 

• Access or correct your information: If you wish to review or update your personal 
information, please contact us using the details below. 

Data Security: 

We implement reasonable measures to protect your personal information from 
unauthorized access, use, or disclosure. However, no internet transmission is entirely 
secure, and we cannot guarantee absolute security. 

Changes to This Policy: 

We may update this Privacy Policy from time to time to reflect changes in our practices or 
applicable laws. The updated policy will be posted on our website with a new effective 
date. 

Contact Us: 

If you have any questions or concerns about this Privacy Policy or our data practices, 
please contact us at: jacqueline@stayonthevine.org 


